
Thomas A. Edison Central 6 Middle School PTA

 

 

Dear Edison Central Six Families 

It’s hard to believe that we are into our third week of our children’s 6th grade year and virtual 

learning. I’ve seen so many positive acts of support from our teachers, students and fellow 

parents. The PTA is also here to help: 

• Celebrate Our Students: Funds raised by the PTA, including membership dues, help fund 

end of year events including 6th grade trip & graduation events (pending state 

guidelines) 

• Connect with Edison Families: Only with paid membership can you access the directory 

on MemberHub 

• Show Appreciation: Support the PTAs teacher recognition efforts 

• Access National & State PTA Resources: The national & local PTA provides information 

& support across multiple interests 

The PTA can’t do any of this without your support. Dues are $15 per person. 

 

Join the Edison Middle School PTA by visiting: 

https://edisonmiddle.memberhub.store 

 

Questions? 

Contact VP of Membership, Lauren Price Stierman: EMS.VP.Membership@gmail.com. 

Best Regards, 

Mary Dunleavy 

Edison Middle School PTA President 
Email:  emspta2021@gmail.com 
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